

TINWALD MEMORIAL HALL SOCIETY MEETING

on Wed 16 June 2021

PRESENT: President John Harris (presiding), Jacqui Windhorst (minutes), Caroline Cameron, Clare Harden, Thorsten Windhorst, Murray Reeves, Alison Donald & Paul Demouth

APOLOGIES: Richard Ward

GENERAL BUSINESS

1. Meeting opened at 7.05pm and attendees welcomed by John.
2. Murray moved we accept apologies, seconded by Alison
3. Caroline moved we accept minutes from last meeting on 10 April, seconded by Paul.
4. General business:
 - H&S new emergency doors need to go in the lounge room – this should go through as hall maintenance
 - Items in back store room need to be sorted and possibly archived. Alison & Caroline are happy to come in and have a look through some of the cups, trophies, papers & various other items from dance groups, operatic society etc. Clare can get someone from archives to come and help.
 - John wants to get the garden area sorted before next meeting, Paul will come and help with spraying and putting down sheeting and bark. Council can deliver bark.
 - Murray to get a couple of quotes for a heatpump for lounge room and has 4 wall heaters which can be used in dining room. Funding for heatpump may come from council budget after 01 July.
 - Thorsten suggested the hall would benefit from a floor cleaning machine, making the job easier for John or whoever takes on the job of cleaning in future. Will get a quote for the machine.
 - Ladies' toilet needs fixing and securing to prevent tampering with the ballcock mechanism – Thorsten will get this sorted.
 - Some lights need fixing in main hall – a lift will be needed for Murray to safely access the fixtures – Clare can arrange a lift
 - H&S – hall users do so at own risk

No further matters were raised

5. Meeting closed at 7.50pm by John